
ENTRY DEADLINE for the 2018 North American Livestock Exposition 

  

 Entries must be postmarked on or before October 1, 2018 for all beef, boer goat, sheep, swine and wool 

entries unless otherwise specified by the individual breed. There are NO refunds of entry fees. Any entries 

mailed or faxed after deadlines have passed are done so at the risk of the mailer. NAILE will not be 

responsible for the delivery of mail or faxes. All phone conversations are for informational purposes 

ONLY and are not to be considered binding in any litigation or acceptance of entry. 

 

This year for the Red Polls, Entry fees are $ 30.00 per head, and the entry fees will need to be paid 

directly to the North American Livestock Exposition this year. 

 

For information - Show Schedule and more visit http://www.livestockexpo.org 


